
Spring Fling! 
 

 

On Friday, April 28, 2023, we will be having a 

SPRING FLING!!  

Students will be invited to come down to the gym 

for a “Just Dance” video dance and socializing for a 

period during the day, as a fundraiser to help 

Rosedale purchase more technology! 

We ask that parents please contribute $1, $2, or 

more by using the School Cash-On-Line, to help 

contribute to our fundraiser. 

 

                                   Let’s have lots of fun! 

                                      Happy Spring Everyone! 

 

 


